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Federal Agency Power To Interpret Regulations
Remains Mostly Intact
July 1, 2019 Indianapolis

John Maley of the Indianapolis office was quoted in a July 1 Society for
Human Resource Management (SHRM) article, “Federal Agency Power
to Interpret Regulations Remains Mostly Intact,” regarding a recent U.S.
Supreme Court ruling.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/pages/federal-agency-power-to-interpret-regulations-remains-mostly-intact.aspx

